
COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO 

MYRTLE TRACE BOD 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 2024 

 

 

 

The MT Greeters met with 5 new residents in August: 

1. Harriet Slonim and Peter Dragone, 100 Walnut Circle, visited 

August 3. 

2. Emma Cook, Claudine and Richard White, 190 Glenwood 

Drive, visited August 9. 

3. Claudia and James Stadler, 112 Laurelwood Lane, visited 

August 10. 

4. Dennis and Kristin Marchand, 134 Myrtle Trace Drive, visited 

August 12. 

5. George Vouvoutsis, 207 Beechwood Court, visited August 24. 

 

NEWS AND VIEWS  

Deadline for items for the October 2024 News and Views: 

  

 Saturday, September 21, 2024 

 

 

Delivery of the October 2024 News and Views: 

 

 Monday, September 30, 2024 

 

 



 

Respectfully submitted,   

 

Mary Johnsen-Schaeffer, Communications Chair 


